April 12, 2012. A springtime visit
to The Farm.

Valentino,
Logan,
Peter, Zac,
Cruz, Henry,
and James
visited The
Farm with
Kristi and
Mandy. It
was a busy
group who
enjoyed
exploring
The Farm
together.

e

Children
made new
discoveries
today. The
chickens
wereina
new shady
spot,
flowers
were
blooming,
and the

grass was
freshly cut.




